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September 4, 2025 
 
 

Dear President and Members of Council: 
 

This letter is to request a resolution authorizing mending Resolution 285 of 2024, which authorized the 
City of Pittsburgh to negotiate a Cooperation Agreement or Agreements with the County of Allegheny, 
the Pittsburgh Public School District, and the Pittsburgh Land Bank, by fully authorizing the execution 
of said Agreement or Agreements. 
 
A draft agreement is enclosed with this letter for consideration by members. 
 
Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Gula 
Director of Finance/Treasurer 


